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Nov. 27th – Dec.1st, 2017
      Teacher Page: http://nms.nbed.nb.ca/teacher/mrs-wall
Email: lynsey.wall@nbed.nb.ca  
Reading: This week for reading, we will introduce the Accuracy strategy “Fix Up Fox”, to help with an unknown word. He reminds us to ask ourselves questions like “Does it look right?”, “Does it sound right?” and “Does it make sense?” If we skip or misread a word, we must also remember to go back and fix it (self-correct!). We will also learn to use “Back-Up Bear” for Comprehension (understanding). He teaches us to “back up and reread a sentence, word or page” if it does not make sense. These strategies will be added to our C.A.F.E Board! Last week, we learned the two sounds of –oo (the long sound as in moon, school and the short sound as in cook and book). Can you find any –oo words in books, magazines or newspapers at home?
“Sight Word” Practice:   Gr. 1 Words
Gr. 2 Words
who   very   two   than    no                                  with  are  can’t  crash  found
Please find attached two “sight word” game boards that you can play with your child to practice his/her sight words. All you need is a die and 2-4 counters. Players take turns rolling a die and moving that many spaces. Each player must read the word he/she lands on. If they are unable to read it “in a snap”, then they return to the “start”. The first person to read the “end” wins! 

Writing:  Our letters to Santa have been sent! We patiently wait to hear back from him soon!  I have sent home a copy of the letter to share with you. This week, we will be focusing on writing small moment “seed” stories.  Students will work on writing stories where their beginning, middle and end are all on the same topic and not various topics.
Math:  This week we will continue to focus on equal groups with and without singles as well as numeral and number words to 20, number lines, counting by 5’s, estimating to 20 and basic addition. We encourage you to continue to work with your child on printing numbers properly to 20, counting on/back from various numbers, showing numbers in different ways and identifying what is 1 more/less, 2 more/less than a given number to 20.  Thank you!
Important Messages and Reminders: 
(Thank you so much to all those parents who were able to come to The Parent Teacher Interviews.  It was great to be able to discuss your child and their progress.

(School Shopping Spree $ and form is due this Tuesday!
(Friday is Popcorn day for those who purchased it in advance.
(Our Christmas Concert will be held Thurs. December 14th  , at 9am (storm date Dec. 15th).  
(Our class, along with Mrs. Lyons’ Grade 1 class is starting a “Stuffies for Sick Kids” drive this week to help the children at the Dr. Everett Chalmers Hospital during the holidays. We are looking for small new ‘stuffies’ (with tags) to be donated no later than Tues. Dec 12th. Thank you for your support! (
